From: wendy levell

Sent: 27 September 2021 17:57

To: Mills, Penelope <-Penclope Mills@gwestsutfolk .gov.uk=
Subject: Re: Persimmons Development at Boyton Hall,Haverhill.

[THIS [S AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Hi Penny

My address 1s 17 Fryth Close and does relate to DC20/0614/RM.
Kind regards

Wendy

> Sent: 20 Septernber 202 ;
= To: Mills, Penelope <<Penclope Mills@gwestsuftolk. gov.uk=
= Subject: Persimmons Development at Boyton Hall, Haverhill.

> [THIS [S AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

= [ would like to place an objection to the lastest plans of the proposed development of this site to open
Ann Sucklings Road as an entrance to the site. The junction to the A143 15 already a hazard due to parked
cars which would certainly increase all along the road.

= There would be a large increase in traftic along this estate road going to the school ete, and this is not
necessary as access should be obtained from the new relief road, which [ understood should be built before
this phasc of the development was started.

s
> Wendy Levell
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